
 

 

 

Principal Message for December 1, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
I hope everyone had a restful and peaceful Thanksgiving Break.  
 
Friday, December 8th is Winter Sports Picture Day. Please ensure that your athlete has 
the appropriate attire. If you are uncertain, please reach out to the coaches.  
 
Yearbook sales are open now. From now until January 23rd, get a discounted rate of 
$25. Please go to https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/ School code: 15145 
 
I want to thank morning carpool riders for getting out of the car as soon as your 
vehicle comes to the sidewalk. This ensures that the carpool line moves quickly and 
that all cars get through the line prior to the instructional bell at 7:30 am. I recognize 
that it has gotten cold, and students want to get as close to the front door as possible. 
Please encourage them to bundle up and get out of the car. This ensures ALL students 
are on time. Thank you. 
 
For incoming 2024-25 rising 6th graders, we have several tour options for you. You can 
schedule a tour here. Also, the Carroll Team will be hosting parent sessions for 
incoming families at Brooks Elementary on Wednesday, December 13 at 9:30 am and 
at Douglas Elementary on Thursday, December 14th at 9:30 am. This will be a great 
opportunity to learn more about Carroll MS and ask questions.  
 
*********************************************************************** 

 
******************************************************************************************************* 

Staff Cookie Exchange 

The PTA will be providing a hot chocolate bar and cookies to teachers and staff during their 

December 11th staff meeting. We need at least 25 people to donate 2 dozen cookies (store-
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bought or homemade). So far, we have 21 people willing to donate. Can you donate too? 

Click HERE if so.  

Cookies will need to be delivered to the front desk on Friday, December 8th.  

****************************************************************************************************** 

Concessions Volunteers Needed 

Winter sports are underway and spring sports are right around the corner! Sign up HERE for a 
shift during a home game! 

************************************************************************* 

New CMMS Tumblers! 

 
The PTA has purchased a limited number of black tumblers with CMMS's gold logo. Expected 
delivery is December 18th-20th but not guaranteed. Click HERE to purchase your Tumbler now 
for $30.  

******************************************************************************************************* 

CMMS PTA Newsletter 

Click HERE to check out our November newsletter.  
Stay Informed. Stay Involved. Stay Invested! 

*********************************************************************** 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at mchambers@wcpss.net. 

Thursday, December 7th-Boys’ & Girls’ Basketball vs. Ligon MS at Carroll MS 

 

If you want to know what your child is working on in their classes, please visit our 

Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG). If you have an immediate need please contact me directly 

at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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